
From: isaacson@lanl.gov [mailto:isaacson@lanl.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2005 6:52 PM 
To: KIRK.W.OWENS@saic.com 
Cc: Susan Radzinski 
Subject: Fwd: thinning acreages 
 
Kirk, on the action list there is an entry regarding memo on informaiton on forest 
thinning acreage. I have the email from Sam Loftin below that describes the acreage that 
has been thinned, but I do not have a memo.  Can you give me more information on what 
you are looking for, or will this do? 
 
JI 

X-Sieve: CMU Sieve 2.2 
X-Sender: sloftin@esh-mail.lanl.gov 
Date: Wed, 02 Nov 2005 16:21:07 -0700 
To: isaacson@lanl.gov 
From: Sam Loftin <sloftin@lanl.gov> 
Subject: thinning acreages 
X-PMX-Version: 4.7.1.128075 
John, 
 
CGRP funding was used to thin around 5,000 acres of pinon-juniper and 
4,000 acres of ponderosa pine. Thinning totals by forest type are described 
in the SWEIS Affected Environment piece that I wrote for you last year.  
We have since thinned another 150+ acres of p-j in TAs 54 and 36. 
 
Sam 
############################### 
Samuel R. Loftin, Ph.D. 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 
Ecology Group (ENV-ECO) 
MS-M887 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 
Phone: (505) 665-8011 
Email: sloftin@lanl.gov 
 
Visit our website: 
http://www.esh.lanl.gov/%7Eesh20/ 

--  

John Isaacson Ph.D. 
SWEIS and C&T Project Leader 
ENV Division M887 
(505) 667-2276 (phone) 
(505) 667-0731 (fax) 


